
Please  be  advised  the
Borough  of  Baldwin  Council
will  consider  adoption  of
proposed ordinance No. 929,
an ordinance of the Brough of
Baldwin,  updating  certain
provisions of the Borough of
Baldwin  Service  Employees’
pension plan. A copy of this
proposed  ordinance  is
available for public inspection
at  the  Baldwin  Municipal
Complex,  3344  Churchview
Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15227


